CONFIDENTIAL

THE PROPERTY OF HER BRITANNIC MAJESTY'S GOVERNMENT

B(80) 114 13 October 1980

CABINET

MINISTERIAL COMMITTEE ON ECONOMIC STRATEGY

CIVIL SERVICE PAY

Memorandum by the Lord President of the Council

At E Committee on 23 July I was invited to continue negotiations with the Civil Service unions on the improvements to the pay research system endorsed by the Committee on 17 June; and to report back to my colleagues. At the same meeting we agreed that in 1981 cash limits should be overriding in the determination of public sector pay including the Civil Service, although the evidence from pay research might be helpful in deciding on the distribution of a settlement.

Progress report

- 2. I had a formal meeting with the Council of Civil Service Unions on 1 August and conveyed this message to them. I also put before them our proposed improvements to the pay research system. There have since been further exploratory meetings between my officials and union representatives.
- 3. The unions reacted forcefully to what I told them about 1. 1981 pay settlement. But they are discussing our suggestions on the naw recommendations and have put forward proposals of their the pay research system and have put forward proposals of their
- 4. It is clear that the discussions with the unions will be long drawn out. Since we have already declared our position on the need for the need for a cash limit settlement in 1981 there would be no advantage in time for the advantage in trying to conclude the discussions in time for the negotiations on that settlement.

233

121

